
  M/W Name Club Class 45/60 Time Points Penalty Total

1 1 Alice Leake Aire W21 60 58.41 220 0 220

2 1 James Howlett LUOC M21 60 57.49 190 0 190

3 2 Jake Powell Aire M16 60 58.24 180 0 180

4 3 Richard Foster Aire M35 60 59.24 180 0 180

5 4 Eddie Winslow Aire M50 60 60.17 190 10 180

6 5 Robert Gatenby Aire M40 60 62.25 200 30 170

7 2 Lucy Needham Aire W21 60 55.14 160 0 160

8 6 Peter Jones Aire M60 60 57.50 160 0 160

9 7 Patrick Duthie Aire M35 60 58.44 160 0 160

10 8 Jonathan Coney LUOC M21 60 57.49 150 0 150

11 9 Rob Groves Aire M21 60 59.02 150 0 150

12 3 Beth Oxley Aire W35 60 59.44 150 0 150

13 10 John Blatherwick Aire M21 60 62.22 180 30 150

14 11 Dave Murgatroyd Aire M21 45 47.24 140 30 147

15 12 Tony Thornley Aire M70 60 59.43 140 0 140

16 13 Sam Bedford Ind M40 60 60.30 150 10 140

17 4 Angie Hulley Aire W55 60 59.45 120 0 120

18 14 Arran Horne LUOC M21 60 64.20 170 50 120

19 15 Robert King Aire M60 60 64.43 170 50 120

20 16 Dave Tait Aire M70 60 56.66 110 0 110

21 17 Howard Sawyer Aire M65 60 60.08 120 10 110

22 5 Joyce Marshall Aire W60 60 62.13 140 30 110

23 6 Anne Murgatroyd Aire W40 45 46.16 100 20 107

24 7 Rebecca Gray Aire W21 60 57.20 100 0 100

25 8 Vicky Houghton Aire W35 60 57.40 100 0 100

26 18 Ian Marshall Aire M55 45 39.39 60 0 80

27 19 Tom Keene Aire M21 60 62.50 110 30 80

28 20 Ben Barnard Aire M40 60 58.55 70 0 70

29 9 Judith Powell Aire W80 60 60.17 50 10 40

Greengates Night Score Event 5th February 2020 - Results

It looks like most competitors took a route that started with control 29 and then headed up to Thorpe Edge followed by 

a variety of routes around the further controls.  With very few braving the mud around the couple of controls in the 

woods.

I was sure that nobody would get them all in 60 minutes, but Alice Leake was nearest, getting 22 of the 29 controls, 

followed by James Howlett.

Maybe I had planned too much running, given the scale was 1:12500 and there were lots of hills, but hope everyone 

enjoyed what was a surprisingly good area.

And hopefully I got everyone's names correct; please let me know on r123bumstead@googlemail.com if not. 

Thanks, Rob


